
 Weekly Newsletter - November 2, 2018

 

Principal 's Message

 Cold Weather 
As the weather gets colder, please make sure your child dresses for the cold
temperatures (i.e. hats, gloves, jackets/coats, scarves). Students will be going
outside for recess unless the temperature falls below 25 degrees. Also, please
ask your child to check the lost and found because there are a lot of coats in
the bin.  Any items not claimed by Thanksgiving break will be donated. 

Focus for Learning 

Students in Miss Polce's 4th grade class have been working on how to write a narrative story for
the 1st grading period. Today they were transferring their written stories to their chromebooks.
They wrote some fantastic stories! Ask your child to share what he/she included in his/her
narrative!

  

 

http://your.website.address.here
http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/manage/optin?v=001d7FaMLhABCBb8rniEQroBCTIHQbm6p_n9qjrtC3WKm70eDFr75kzNds2wRCnrJyD3LtMnhC09mvjECj6kevnDOnFE8DzAb7X1fibBzCsg_KycWPQhjphLTW_cwZHwbkB_kxXkUQ9-Smvabx76vXJ5gLEI9JmuUkT


Artist of the Week

 
Amelia Toepfer

 
Second graders have been learning about artist, Georgia O'Keeffe. She is a painter who loved to
paint still lives and was often inspired by nature. After viewing several of O'Keeffe's still life
paintings we created our own still life consisting of apples and pears. We learned how to show
space by the size of the fruit as well as overlapping. Amelia Toepfer was selected by Mrs. Sperk
because of her successful use of space in her still life. Amelia is a 2nd grade student in Mrs.
Stoever's class. She has been attending Groveport Elementary for the past two years. Amelia is a
gymnast and practices taekwondo. She also enjoys drawing, painting and playing with her friends.
Her favorite thing to draw is flowers and her favorite color is pink.
 

Congratulations Amelia for being our Artist of the Week!

Student Council - 1st meeting. 
Students are making Turkey Grams to sell November 12 - 16. All proceeds will be donated to
the Groveport Food Bank the week of Thanksgiving.

   



   

5th Annual Pumpkin Run

Students in grades 2-5 completed a mile run. Thank you so much to Mrs. Moore for organizing
this again for our students - we all appreciate you!  Also, thank you to Mrs. Brunner, Mrs. Byler
and Mrs. Sperk for  all of your help to make the day a success!  

4th and 5th Grade 

1. Mustapha Iliasa
2. Zach Konot
3. Cole Stine
4. Joseph Casserly
5. Taze Owens
6. Andy Wengerter
7. Brenden Bennett
8. Terrence Byrd
9. Trenton Hoskinson
10. Shannon Hill
11. Ty Cooper
12. Spencer Bray

1. Tessa Hilligas
2. Kalli Joneikis
3. Jayla Lee
4. Addison Griffen
5. Kennedy Hill
6. Celeste Jacobs
7. Kah'Morah Gaven
8. Kadynce Stanley
9. Bella Vargo
10. Kiara Brooks
11. Martia Elliot
12. Juliana Ruhe

2nd and 3rd Grade

 
1. Sydney Westcamp
2. GG Wengerter

1. Juan Stewart
2. Mason Stine



3. Seleena Whitson
4. Esther Nuakey
5. Brooke Hammons
6. Isabelle Gomez
7. Nya Hale
8. Bella Walton
9. Mercy Perez
10. Mari Hill

3. Jerrion Miller
4. Oscar Viton
5. Jesse Lutz
6. Eli Williams
7. Talan Thomas
8. Samuel Barnhart
9. Richard Rollison
10. Cameron Golden
11. Kade Stine
12. Finn Blake

   

   

Halloween Parade and Parties

Our traditional Halloween Parade was a little different this year because of the rain, but it was
awesome to involve Middle School Central students. Thank you to the staff and students at the
middle school for letting our students parade through your halls. Parents were still able to watch as
the kids paraded through the cafeteria.  Thank you to all the Room Parents who planned the
parties.  Enjoy the pictures below :)



 

   



   

  

   

Upcoming Important Dates

November
6 - No School for Students
7 - Picture Retake Day
9 - End of 1st Nine Weeks 
9 - Student of the Month - Breakfast with Principal

It is screening season for our new nurse.  Mrs. Ashley Dorion is doing an amazing job. We will
have mass vision and hearing screenings on November 13th and November 14th. Thank you to
Mrs. Potter for showing her the ropes.



          

Here's a photo from 1946 of some Groveport High School students on a seesaw that used to
be on the playground at our school when it was a combined high school and elementary. Thanks

Mr. Palsgrove for sharing - he knows how much I love these old photos :)
 

Thank You to Our Pledge of Allegiance Helpers 

Andrew Wengerter - Mrs. Mosure
Soffia Niemann - Mrs. Kehoe-Conn
Eminah Muse - Ms. Miller
Michael (MJ) Lutz - Ms. Townsend
Gavin Bailey - Mr. Eft



  

        

artsonia.com

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!!!!

Tessa Hilligas, Ashton Barrett, Addyson Johns, 
Drake Bolyard, Jase Moretto, Elijah Kenley, 

Kenneth Varner, Bentley Pifer, Camden Holloway, 
and Talia Washburn

Cruiser STAR Students
Gold STAR Awards are given to students by staff members for students who show
characteristics of being a Cruiser STAR - Stay Safe  Take Responsibility  Act Respectfully
 Reach Goals. Students come to the office and put their gold STAR in our Treasure Box.
Every Friday, Mrs. Bray picks 15 -20 STARs from the Treasure Box and calls those
students to the office for a prize. Congratulations - Macy West, Bena Maharath, Addyson
Kirk, Cayden Gust, Lavelle Simmons, Eli Williams, Spencer Bray, Drevon Nail, Jaidyn
Collins, Dream Hamilton, Zoe Cook, Kingston Lawson, Drake Bolyard, Anna Ryan, Jared
Birchfield, Esther Nuakey, Akina San, and Danielle Parrett!
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